	
CIRCULAR NO. 32
February 28, 2014
 
 

INSPECTION OF FACTORIES

 

 

Members are aware that various departments/agencies conduct periodic inspections of the factories/premises throughout the year as a part of their mandatory functions.
 

We would however like to advise members to please take usual precautions to guard against entry of unauthorized persons for which they should demand production of an authority letter issued by the department which the inspector represents.

 

 

 

Rashid Hamidani

Secretary General
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